
Our November meeting was awesome! Maya and 

Mason Merritt led us in the pledges. Then Blacky 

Wasgat, our club leader, talked about the upcoming 

favorite food contest and the photo contest. She 

also spoke about our Community Service project.  

Clover Quest unpacked boxes of chap stick at the 

Stockings for Soldier’s location.  The chap stick will 

be put into stockings with other items that will be 

sent to soldiers in Iraq.  Then we split up into two 

groups to play our games. After the games, we had 

Monkey Bread prepared by the Merritt family. Mrs. 

Karen Johnston gave a presentation on healthy 

living and then Matt Johnston dismissed the 

meeting.      
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